
 
     

       
 

 

     

   

    
       

 
    

   
   

      
  

   

 

    

  
    

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

Outcomes Assessment Task Force 
April 12, 2018 at 3:00 pm – TH 2211 

PRESENT:  Mike Porter, Larry Brooks, Hattie Albertson, Alex Abrahamson, Steve Sathre, Nathan 
Biggerstaff 

NOT PRESENT:  Sandy Hageness 

The committee met with departments to review the Spring OATF Service Area Assessment Reports 

Business Office – Lisa Mock 

• Business Office analysis will go on into December 
• By December 2018 the Business Office will have met with all of the departments on campus to 

discuss departmental budgets 
• Meetings include ascertaining what is working the departments’ budgets and what is not 

working, as well as strategies to remedy issues departmental heads feel are not going well. 
• Lisa feels that people need an education piece illustrating basic information about how 

appropriated money works – it comes from the government, excess cannot be rolled over to the 
following year if not spent. 

Budget Requests: n/a 

Dean’s Office – Dr. Jerry Migler 

Objective is to determine any differences between the retention and graduation rates o DCB student 
athletes compared to the overall student population. Will need to improve process for identifying 
student athletes and begin reviewing this data annually.  This year establishes a baseline.  This will be a 
four year project to help students finish. 

Budget Requests:  n/a 

Respectively Submitted: 

Sandy Hageness 


